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I support Senate bill 551A.  I am very concerned about the amount of plastics 

entering our environment.  I'm a native Oregonian who has enjoyed the beauty and 

environmental health of my state for many years.  I want to keep it that way.  The 

provisions of this bill provide consumers an easy way to reduce plastics.  Please 

pass this bill so Oregonians can do something about reducing plastics pollution.  

Thank you. 


